
 

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sasha Katz   
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 12:40 AM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Enbridge pipeline  
 
 
Please vote NO TO THE PROPOSED PIPELINE IN HAMILTON!!!  
 
Please! We don’t need to keep going down this dark road. We’ve destroyed enough of the greater 
hamilton area.  You know what will happen.  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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